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Minutes of an Extraordinary Meeting  

of Girton Parish Council held on Wednesday 29th April, 2015 
at St Vincent’s Close Community Centre, Girton, at 6.30 p.m. 

 
Residents in the parish were invited to attend this meeting and to speak at Item 15/57 

 
Present: Cllrs: de Lacey (Chairman), Williams, Barnes, Buckler, Godby, Griffin, Harrington, 
Ranken, Whittle. 
1 member of the public  
In attendance: S Cumming (Clerk) 

15/54 Welcome from the Chairman  The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting, 
especially the member of the public and Cllr Griffin who was attending his first 
meeting as a parish councillor. 

15/55 Apologies and reasons for absence  Apologies had been received from Cllrs 
Noble, L Taylor and M Taylor and the Chairman accepted their reasons for absence. 

15/56 Members’ declarations of interest for items on the agenda  None. 

15/57 Open session for members of the public The member of the public present did not 
wish to speak. 

15/58  To approve the relocation of the Girton Corner bus shelter to the Churchfield 
 Court bus stop (Appendix A)  Proposed by Cllr de Lacey, seconded by Cllr 
 Williams.  The bus shelter would not obstruct the window of 1 Churchfield Court.  
 It was questioned if there is any value in leaving it at Girton Corner, but 
 Cambridgeshire Highways have not said that they are willing to leave the shelter 
 in-situ.  Approved with one abstention. 
 

 

The meeting closed at 6.50pm 

 


